
Amber Flag 

 

Some fantastic news for our school community; 

Thanks to the continuous work of the Amber Flag Committee throughout the year, 

online near the end, Scoil Mhuire has received its very first Amber Flag, awarded by 

Pieta House. 

 

Dear Amber Flag Committee in Scoil Mhuire Community School, 

  

We, at Pieta, are delighted to inform you that your school has been awarded with the Amber 

Flag! 😊 

  
We would like to thank the Amber Flag Committee for their commitment and dedication to 

promoting Positive Mental Health in your school this year. As you know in order to receive a 

Pieta Amber Flag you have to set and achieve goals throughout the year and our team found 

your application to be an outstanding initiative promoting positive mental health. We are 

truly overwhelmed with the amazing initiatives being run in schools this year. You are all a 

credit to your school. 
 

We know how difficult the last few months have been and we are so thankful that you were 

able to achieve your goals either in person or "virtually". We understand it's been a trying 

time for the Amber Flag Committee but we hope that you can look back on your achievements 

throughout the year and be grateful of the time you spent together and the goals you've 

accomplished! Don't underestimate the positive impact that your work has had this year. We, 

here at Pieta, certainly don't. 
 

Attached are certificates for the Amber Flag Committee that you can edit the names and 

forward them to everyone, if you wish. There is also a certificate for your school that we hope 

you will display to show your great achievements. We are hoping to send the physical flags 

once we get back from working remotely, hopefully this will be in September so thank you for 

your understanding. 

 

Again, well done to all of you. Pieta's Amber Flag Team hope that you are proud of all your 

accomplishments this year, especially in spite of the current situation. We certainly are! 
 

 Kindest regards, 
The Pieta Amber Flag Team 

 

 

The committee comprised of both students and teachers from various sub-
committees working in collaboration to promote mental health awareness and 
wellbeing across our school. Certificates will be presented in September when there 
will be an opportunity for new members to become involved in this aspect of our 
school.  
 

 



The students;  

Jordan Davies, Athena Fusciardi, Anna Cunningham, Ciara Bartley, Daniel 
O’Gorman, Daniel Murray, Ellie Fitzpatrick, Lucy Bergin, Jack Rowland, Sheenagh 
Rowland, Mark Mulqueen, Hannah Kiernan, Aimee Gannon, Laura Casey,Eva 
Kavanagh, Anna Doyle, Emily O’Brien & Martha Perris. 

 

The teachers; 

Ms Stanley, Ms McMahon, Mr Dermody, Ms Travers, Ms Healy, Ms Mulreidy, Ms 
Mulvihill, Ms Kearns, Ms Doherty & Ms Scully. 

 

To finish we wish to especially thank Ms Stanley for her determination and 
perseverance and guidance to achieve this prestigious accolade for our school. We 
will fly the Amber Flag with pride in September.    
 

 


